
   
 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 18/19: 494 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS 
Trust (NGH) on 13/12/18.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 
In regards to our printing service: 
 

 We have various suppliers of printing service. 

 We do not have a formal contract in place. 

 2017-18 spend was £232,631 spread across 5 suppliers. 

 2018-19 spend April to November was £137,831 spread across 7 suppliers. 

 Each time we have a requirement we request quotes on our e-quote system 
http://www.supplying2nhs.org/. 

 


